
Getting to the EASTBIO Health Thematic Meeting in Aberdeen (8th 

of December) 

The event will be held in the Level 7 conference room at the Institute of Medical 

Sciences (IMS) at the Foresterhill Campus.  

Getting to the IMS  

Both the bus and train station are located at Union Square. The easiest way to get to 

the venue is by taking the bus to Aberdeen Royal Infirmary (ARI).  

• The number 9, 10 and 35 (Stagecoach) leave from Union Square Bus station 

every hour and take you to outside ARI. 

• Alternatively, the number 3 (First Bus, Thistle line) and 59 (Stagecoach), which 

come every 15 minutes, leave from Guild Street (stop M3), situated to the front 

of Union Square, and stop outside ARI.   

Student day tickets can be purchased on First buses or in the First Bus app for £4.30 

with a valid student ID, or Stagecoach DayRider tickets can be purchased for £3.70 

on the bus or in their app.  

From the bus stop, it is a short 4-minute walk to the IMS as shown in the map.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Arriving at the IMS 

Entry to the IMS is restricted to Aberdeen University students and staff so requires 

entry via ID cards. One of the Aberdeen Health team will be on standby at the front 

door (the entrance opposite the Rowett Institute) to allow entry and direction to the 

conference room. If you have been held up and are running late, there should be a 

receptionist at the front door who we have informed of the event who will be able to 

let you in.  

 

Level 7 conference room  

The Level 7 conference room is located on the 7th floor and is only accessible via the 

back two stairwells located at both sides of the building. After entering, take the first 

left and follow the corridor round to the back of the building where the stairway is 

located. The conference room can also be accessed by the lift located next to the 

stairway on the right side of the building.  

 

Accessibility and communication  

We ask you please fill in the form with your personal details prior to the event so we 

can do our best to accommodate any requirements surrounding accessibility and 

communication, including the need of safe/quiet spaces and access to presentations 

in paper format. We also ask, if possible, for participants to bring their lanyard with 

their name and traffic light cards, given on the induction days, if they feel they might 

benefit from being able to indicate whether they wish to interact with other 

participants. 

 


